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Residents made the most of the weather this weekend and spent lots of time in our beautiful garden here at Woodstock

Residential Care Home, having chats with friends and staff. We enjoyed looking around the garden, having a lovely cup of

tea and a slice of cake while soaking up the sunshine.

We played cards in the garden with friends and Ben was teaching us different card games, which had everyone concentrating. We

enjoyed playing with everyone and it was definitely nice to be out in the fresh air!

We had music on in the background and we really did have lovely weather over the bank holiday weekend!

 

 


